BOARD POLICIES

ASSESSMENT

At the Workers' Compensation Board meeting of June 3, 1982 the following policy was agreed upon and adopted.

No. 5 Audit Procedures

- Attempts must be made to secure an audit of an employer's records within three full calendar years of the establishment of the account with the Board or the last audit performed.
- 2. Audits of employer's accounts are only to be performed on the last three years. For example: if auditing 1981 and an adjustment is made then 1980 will be audited, if an adjustment is made on 1980 then 1979 will be audited, if no adjustment is created in any year it is not necessary to audit prior years.

The Auditor will not require the employer to retrieve records for audit purposes which are over three years from the date of the past calendar year.

Booth

B. Booth Executive Secretary